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'Ihe µn:pose of this letter is to advise you of a correction in 92 I.01-102 
concerning FY 1992/93 rates for out-of-state schCXJls. 

We stated in that letter that out-of state schCXJl rates would be "limited to 
the laver of either the Department's approved 1991/92 rate or the state's 
approved 1992/93 rate." Upon further consideration, the Department has 
agreed to accept all 1992/93 committee on Special Education rates 
established by out-of-state rate setting authorities effective July 1, 1992 
as the approved Department rates. '!his continues the carnrocm practice of 
acceptance of program rates established by authorized rate setting 
authorities in other states that had been in effect until last year. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Joseph Della 
Rocca (USER.ID Ofq060), Bureau of Resource Management at 1-800-342-3715, 
extension 3-1496 or (518) 473-1496. 
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